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Friday 3rd May 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
                              Many thanks to all of you who took the opportunity to vote in our recent 
survey on school uniform.  We are delighted to have had approximately 160 families, staff and 
governors responding. 
 
Following analysis of the survey, it has been decided, with a significant majority, to proceed with 
option A for the next academic year.   
The details for Option A are given below: 
 

Boys Round neck or v-neck school jumper, branded yellow polo t-shirt, branded jogging 
bottoms/plain black bottoms of the same material and style without the logo. 

Girls Round neck or v-neck school jumper, branded yellow polo t-shirt, branded jogging 
bottoms/plain black bottoms of the same material and style without the logo. 

 
Within this, ‘branded’ refers to the current clothing items with the school logo on them.  If you do 
not want to purchase the branded bottoms from C&G, however, you have the option of purchasing 
the same style and colour (black) of bottoms from other shops.  Please note, however, that these 
bottoms must be completely black, in the same sweatshirt material, with no logos or markings.   
You will notice from the survey last week that all jumpers were to be round-neck; this was supposed 
to be the case from this September, however, some of our suppliers have ordered v-neck.  
Considering this, v-neck will be acceptable for another year.   
 
In terms of footwear, pupils should purchase black trainers in preparation for September.   
 
Once again, thank you for your input; we look forward to seeing the pupils in this uniform in 
September.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                               
Mr Arnold Hatch                                     Mr Andrew Frizzell                                        
Chair of the Board of Governors                                Principal                                                     
 


